Class Action Against Leighton Holdings - 2014
To whom it may concern,

The following summarises our impressions of the class action against Leighton
Holdings, in which Maurice Blackburn invited to participate. We were happy to
register for this as we experienced a net capital loss of several thousand dollars
from shares bought in the period of interest.

After we registered for inclusion in the class action, Maurice Blackburn in clear
language kept us informed of progress in the case and upcoming events. We
understood that it was a “no win no fee” arrangement which we were quite
happy with, especially as we had not initiated our involvement. We were advised
of the likely outcome of the case in an assessment notice prior to the payment,
and in fact the final payment was a little higher than forecast.

We were certainly happy with the outcome as we would have missed out on
reducing our losses if we hadn’t been approached by Maurice Blackburn. In fact
we were sufficiently impressed by the way the matter was conducted that I was
moved to communicate to them our thanks and appreciation of their
professionalism throughout the process.

By way of comparison, we later attempted to join a class action late 2015 against
Rivercity Motorway Management where we had lost 100% of our investment.
Unfortunately we lodged our claim to Rivercity Management Management (in
Liquidation), not realizing at the time that Maurice Blackburn had been
conducting a class action against the organization. The endeavor was
unsuccessful for us, but we were forwarded somewhat confusing progress
reports before being advised of the final result.
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Yours Faithfully,

Keith Stone _75




